
Prekindergarten Grant Application 

On Wednesday, Feb. 10, 2021, ECECD, in collaboration with PED, will launch the FY 2022 NM PreK Grant 

Application.  The application is open to all ECECD licensed child care providers, public schools, Head Start, 

and Bureau of Education programs.  The grant application will be posted on nmececd.org, Feb.10, 2021, 

at 8 a.m.  All applications are due by Wednesday, March 31, 2021, at 1 p.m. ECECD will offer a virtual PreK 

Grant Orientation on Feb. 23, 2021, at 1 p.m. in English and another immediately after at 3 p.m. in Spanish, 

to offer information and guidance on the grant process 

 

PreK Grant Orientation 

1 p.m., English Orientation: 

Zoom Link 

 Meeting ID: 930 5885 7694 

Passcode: 061372 

 2 p.m., Spanish Orientation: 

Zoom Link 

Meeting ID: 937 4036 7343 

Passcode: 298955 

 

https://swrecnm.us15.list-manage.com/track/click?u=6dd327a868a0c486da6356726&id=90d9a1798d&e=fb3adcc202
https://zoom.us/j/93058857694?pwd=Z3NXNDRCN2JMSnpUZllRRWxBY0xtQT09&mc_cid=3884b7e4c7&mc_eid=fb3adcc202#success
https://zoom.us/j/93740367343?pwd=Q0liK0M5RjJ0MW9ySnRsWmNjOWVtZz09&mc_cid=3884b7e4c7&mc_eid=fb3adcc202#success

